Kostelic, Jeffrey

From: Deedra Atkinson <datkinson@uwdc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2013 9:27 AM

To: Kostelic, Jeffrey

Cc: Stronach, Bonnie

Subject: Do you have a rough budget for the Day Resource Center?

Jeff, Could you send me a budget for the proposed Day Resource Center? We’d like to see your vision for how the
center would operate.

One thing to let you know....we learned Shine608'’s financial agent is Tenant Resource Center. We have no issues with
Shine608, and admire their work, but have had several issues with financial management of TRC. Working through TRC
on financial management is a non-starter for us based on their history with us on FEMA funds and stewardship of donor
funds. But, we could see other options for that, too.

Thanks, Deedra

Deedra G. Atkinson

Senior Vice President of Community Impact
United Way of Dane County

608.246.4345

unitedwaydanecounty.org
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